
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

As a Hospice RN who sees that our current hospice pts do not receive adequate services, I urge 

you to vote No for Medicare Advantage programs for hospice.  

 

Thank you, 

Theresita Silverberg-Urian RN BSN CHPN 

Aka Tacy.  

www.tacyhospicern.com 

 

 

 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone 

 

http://www.tacyhospicern.com/

